310 Second Street, S.E. Washington 3, D. C.

6 December 1954

Mr. W. A. Kenyon, Treasurer War Department Beneficial Association 1615 Juniper Street, N.W. Washington 12, D. C.

Dear Mr. Kenyon:

As the time approaches when I would normally send you a check for the next six-months' premium on my policy, I thought I would make an inquiry generated by the anclosed clipping from the Washington Post of 2 December 1954.

Has a decision been reached as to the future of the War Department Beneficial Association? If so, what is the decision? If no decision has been reached, approximately when may it be expected?

Hoping to hear from you soon, I am,

Sincerely,

WILLIAM F. PRIEDMAN

Incl: